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Connecting Communities
With the Power of Performance

December 27th, 2010

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Rockley;

I am writing on behalf of Augustana Arts to thank you for your violin donation for use in
our City Strings program. We are able to 1oan all of our students an instrument for home
practice thanks to generous donors like you. Our program’s success is based on
community and business support and we are very grateful!

Sincerely,
;'_:f-l.{/.j (—h: -

Robyn Sosa
Director of City Strings
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